Nettle News

Nettle Middle School... Home of the Knights!
June 14th, 2021

We wish all of our Nettle Knights a fun, safe, happy summer!

Important Dates
Monday, June 14th
6th grade virtual career day assemblies

Wednesday, June 16th
JNHS Induction at 3:15pm
(live streamed for families)

Thursday, June 17th
8th grade promotion ceremony 6pm

Friday, June 18th
Last day of school, student dismissal 11:05am

PTO
The next PTO meeting will be on Tuesday, June 15th at 6pm. Please email Mrs.
Joubert at mjoubert@haverhill-ps.org for the link to join.

Remote Learning

Based on the updated guidance from DESE, the Remote Learning Academy will no
longer be offered as a standard learning model for the 2021-2022 school year. If you
are a family with a student who has a documented medical condition that you feel
will not allow them to return to their home school in the fall, please send a copy of
the documentation to Jen Rubera at jrubera@haverhill-ps.org and complete the
brief survey below.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdTIPXk6YWgOXyy86rcWEGtzHuUH-P
NdTmavNbkoP6pxXzxIDQ/viewform
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CI'ass 8th Grade Promotion
Of June 17, 2021 at 6:00pm

Outdoor Certificate Distribution

Thank you to our sponsors, the Nettle PTO!!

Dear Families,

We will be making some adjustments to the 8th grade promotion ceremony in
order to celebrate together outdoors. We will gather on the back field to distribute
certificates with families present.

% Please park in the back of the school (overflow at Golden Hill Parking lot)
and go to the back field with your student.

% Nettle blankets will be distributed to each 8th grader. Feel free to also bring
your own picnic blankets, lawn chairs, or stand.

% Please maintain social distancing from other families.
% Students will be called up to receive their certificates in alphabetical order.
The outdoor celebration will be moved to Friday June 18, 2021 at gam

for 8th grade students (students only). They will receive their yearbooks and
celebrate with games, a selfie station, and yearbook signing.

Questions? Contact Shereen Escovitz, shereen.escovitz@haverhill-ps.org
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